
FOURTH GRADE 
BOONE GROVE 

ELEMENTARY OPEN HOUSE 
 
 

Please plan on joining us for our Fourth Grade Open House.  
During this time your family can meet you child’s teacher, drop 
off school supplies, and tour the building!  Please note the date 

and time for this event: 
 

Thursday, August 10th 

 
5:30-6:30 

 
(No formal parent meetings during this evening) 


